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Have you checked 
out  

Cloquetrotary.org ? 

For all of the latest and 
greatest in club news 

and information, check 

out our club website. 
Your username is your 

first name (dot) last 
name (dot 1301 and 

everyone’s password is 

1301.  
For example: 

John.Doe.1301 
1301 

 

Up coming 
speaker 
Assignments: 

 5/18 
Terri 

Langevin’s 
guest will 
be Arvid 
Konu a 

resident at 
Evergreen 
to speak 
on the 

good old 
days 

 

 
 

 

   

 

2009-2010Officers 

 

President 

Mark Senarighi 

 

Vice President 

Jeff Nies 

 

Secretary 

Ron Hanson 

 

Treasurer 

Julie Rothmeier 

Denny Randelin 
 

Past President 

Jim Prusak 

 

Board 

Terry Langevin 

Bruce Walker 

Dr. Chad Spillers 

Dennis Morreim 

 

Rotary Foundation 

Jim Prusak 

 

 
 

Committee 

Assignments 

 
Start thinking about the 

committees you want to 

serve on. Jeff will be 

making committee chair 

assignments in the next 

couple of weeks. Talk to 

him if you have a 

favorite you want to 

serve on. 
 

 

Denny’s Story 

 
We are very happy that Denny Randelin 

is able to be with us at our meetings 

again. Last week Denny came and talked 
about the kidney transplant process. 

He explained how they find a donor 

match. A donor does not have to be a 
blood relative. With new technology the 

donors scar is very minimal. They can 
take the donated kidney by laparoscopic 

surgery. The old way they use to go 
through the back and the donors 

recovery was just as long as the 
recipient. Denny’s new kidney which he 

received from his wife Becky is working 
perfectly. Welcome Back Denny. 

 
 

 

June Birthdays. 
Correia, 
Christopher 

June 7 

Morreim, Dennis 
June 
22 

Doller, Dawn 
June 
30 

 

 

  

  
Wedding Anniversaries. 
Prusak, 
James 

June 
13 (Dona) 

McKinney, 

Michael 
June 17 () 

Fritsinger, 
Brian 

June 22 () 

Longseth, 
Carol 

June 21 () 

Scarbrough, 
Ken 

June 27 () 
 

 

Club Anniversaries. 

There are no Club 

Anniversaries this month. 

Changing of the Guard 
 

Wow! Can you believe it is already getting close 
to the end of the year. The Changing of the 

Guard party will be on June 30th at the Cloquet 
Country Club 6:00 pm.  Heavy hors d’oeuvres 
will be served. There will be a short program 

about the past year and the year to come.  
 

Rotarian of the year votes. Ron will be talking 
about the voting for this at an upcoming 

meeting. 

 

Up Coming Speaker 

Assignments: 

6/8 Presentation on 

Shelter Boxes. 

 
 


